
 
 

Resolution to Investigate Changing Dates for Future Annual Conferences of the 
American Library Association 

 

Whereas the American Library Association (ALA) is committed to supporting and 
promoting inclusivity, diversity, and equity within the library community; 
 
Whereas pride festivals and celebrations are important events that commemorate 
and affirm the identities and contributions of the LGBTQIA+ community; 
 



 
 
 
 
Resolved that the American Library Association (ALA), on behalf of its members:  
 
1. Direct the Conference Committee to investigate dates for future 
Annual Conferences that have not already been planned, so as to prevent 
scheduling conflicts with the second and fourth week of June, which coincide 
with the majority of pride festivals; 
2. Consult with the ALA membership, particularly the LGBTQIA+ members, in order to 
gather input and perspectives regarding potential alternative dates and 
considerations for future Annual Conferences; 
3. Communicate the progress and outcomes of this investigation to its membership by 
ALA Annual 2024, ensuring transparency and accountability in its decision-making 
process. 
 
Adopted by the Council of the American Library Association 
Monday, June 26, 2023, ALA Annual Conference, Chicago, IL 

   
Tracie D. Hall, Executive Director, and 
Secretary of the ALA Council 
 

 

 

 


